
The Executive Secretary
National Labour Commission
Accra

NOTICE OF STRIKE

At an emergency meeting of the National Council of the Colleges of Education Non
Teaching Staff Association of Ghana (CENTSAG) held on Thursday 2nd January 2025,
the state of migration of staff of Colleges of Education onto the single spine salary
grade structure of the Public Universities was discussed.

It came to light that the migration process has been unduly delayed and council saw
that to be a ploy by the government to frustrate the process.

Council therefore resolved that if by Friday 10th January 2025 no concrete steps are
taken by the government to ensure the immediate implementation of the staff
qualification and placement audit and evidence shown to the National Executives, then
CENTSAG will have no option than to embark on an indefinite industrial action on 13th

January 2025 to press home our demand for the immediate implementation of the staff
qualification and placement audit.

By this communique, notice of strike is duly served on all stakeholders.

Thank you

CC:

1. The Hon. Minister, Ministry of Education
2. The Hon. Minister, Ministry of Employment and Labour Relations
3. The Chief Executive, Fair Wages and Salaries Commission
4. The Director General, Ghana Tertiary Education Commission
5. The President, PRINCOF
6. All Principals, Public Colleges of Education
7. All Local and Zonal Chairpersons CENTSAG

GeorgeMbawini Akudugu Samuel Opoku
(Ag. President) (National Secretary)
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